
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Section of HWY 58 now open to southbound traffic  
 

August 24, 2021  

Starting today, Aug. 24, 2021, HWY 58 is now open to southbound traffic. As 
communicated in June, the bridge over the Canadian Pacific (CP) Railway on HWY 58, 
immediately south of HWY 58A/Townline Tunnel Road, was to undergo rehabilitation 
with the expected completion date of August. Temporary traffic lights installed at the 
intersection of Netherby and HWY 140 will be removed. Thank you for your patience 
and cooperation while this work was being completed.   
 
Questions? Call the Engineering & Operations Department at 905-835-2901 Ext. 233 


